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A Worksession of the Heidelberg Township Board of Supervisors was held
at the municipal building and called to order by Chairman Tim Hansen on
December 3, 2018 at 7:08 PM.

Tim Hansen, Larry Sterner, Matt Bollinger, Adam Smith and Norma
Markle were present.

Others present were Dan Schmidt, Roland Bohrer, Shawn McMaster, Stephanie
Jarbeck, Glenn Longstreth, Clair Altland, Joseph Lehman, Jim Stelfox, J. Stelfox and
Kris Feldmeyer.
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Adam Smith stated that this is a follow-up meeting with Kate Klunk’s office,
Penn DOT, himself and residents along Route 116 in the school area concerning the
flooding conditions which occur. .

Kris Feldmeyer from Penn DOT, District Manager, from Harrisburg, stated that
they will need to conduct some studies to see what can be done. He stated that most of
the water is coming from off'site. They are willing to work with the Township by trying
to identify the problem and enact a plan.

During public comment it was suggested;

a.  Check to see if the storm drains are working properly
b.  Check and clean the grates :

c.  Was this caused by topping the road several years ago

d. A possible retention pond for stormwater runoff of the school

property
Mr. Feldmeyer will start the process of checking the storm drains and will keep

the Township informed.

Meeting adjourned at 7:53 PM.
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